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Warsaw, 2 October 2015
Mr Wojciech Wiewiorowski

Assistant Supervisor

European Data Protection Supervisor
60, rue Wiertz

B- 1047 Brussels

Subject: Prior-checking opinion on Personal Data in Risk Analysis (PeDRA) -
Frontex follow-up measures taken on recommendations

Your reference: WW/0OL/sn/D(2015)1121 C 2015-0346
Our ref: 11100a/02.10.2015
Please quote when replying

Dear Mr Wiewidrowski,
With reference to your letter dated 3 July 2015 enclosing the prior-checking opinion on PeDRA, please
find attached Frontex’ Action Table with the description of measures taken following the EDPS

recommendations plus a full security analysis of the proposed technical solution.

We are now taking steps to develop the technical system to allow us to securely process the personal
data collected by Member States, and we hope to launch a Pilot Exercise in February 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Exetutive Director

Encl:  Action Table
Security Analysis Report
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